
From: City of Fort Bragg <granicus@fortbragg.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, October 24, 2023 3:22 PM 
To: Peters, Sarah <speters@fortbragg.com> 
Subject: Public Restrooms 

 

Message submitted from the <Fort Bragg, CA> website. 

 

Site Visitor Name: Shelley Green 

Site Visitor Email: mtn.morn@gmail.com  

 

Thankfully Fort Bragg's economic sustenance now comes from appreciating the beauty of the 

Mendocino Coast, rather than from destroying it. Thousands of people travel for hours, or days, 

to spend a few days here on the Coast.  

They leave with memories that will last a lifetime.  

Offering sufficient, decent, well maintained public bathrooms is fundamental to their experience, 

and to our economy. Town Hall is an obvious location for public restrooms. It's centrally located, 

visible, the infrastructure is already in. There is space to accommodate an expansion of the 

restrooms. If you're gonna spend money on "remodeling" these restrooms; do once and do it 

right. Build enough stalls to serve the need. We don't want the line to get into the bathroom to 

look like the line to get into Cowlick's! And don't forget the signage (w arrows & distance, on 

street corners)!  
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